News release



September 9, 2013

For more information:

Mary Waggoner, Director of Communications, 425-385-4040
Robert Polk, Athletics, Health, Fitness and Activities Director, 425-385-4260

New scoreboards at Everett Memorial Stadium Community groups help defray costs

Those enjoying school athletic events at Everett Memorial Stadium will immediately notice the new score boards erected this week.

District Athletics, Health, Fitness and Activities Director Robert Polk thanked Trinity Lutheran College, Everett Community College, Everett Bone and Joint and the National Guard for helping to defray the costs.

"So nice to be able to see the numbers from anywhere in the stands," Polk said.

---end---